
From: Lisa M. Sox <LisaSox@scsenate.gov>
To: Carroll, JohnJohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/30/2013 1:37:39 PM
Subject: Hampton Kennemore - SC Athletics Commission

Senator Alexander asked me to call you regarding the progress on the possible appointment of Hampton Kennemore 
to the SC Athletics Commission. A letter of recommendation was sent to the Governor by Henry Harrison, Chairman 
and CEO of American Services, Inc.

As a resident of Moore, SC he could be appointed to one of two open seats: the District 4 seat (appointment expired 
June 2012) or the At-large seat (appointment expired June, 2012).

His father, Paul Kennemore served on the Athletic Commission for many years (Hampton is his son). Paul arranged
for Marcus Lattimore to make an appearance at one of Governor Haley's events recently.

“Danny Ford Day” is Friday and the Kennemore's and Senator Alexander will be present at the event. Senator
Alexander would REALLY like to inform the Kennemore's that Hampton is “in the process” of being appointed, if at all 
possible.

Thank you for your help and consideration of Hampton Kennemore. I look forward to hearing from you on any
progress being made. Thank you.

Lisa Manini Sox
Director of Research
Senate Labor, Commerce & Industry Committee 
Office of Senator Thomas Alexander, Chairman 
Post Office Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
Telephone: (803) 212-6220
Fax: (803) 212-6299
Email: lisasox@scsenate.gov
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